
ATTENDANCE 26/6   APOLOGIES / GUESTS and MAKEUPS   Direct Debit    ROTARY GRACE 
  

MEMBERS: 34  

VISITING  ROTARIANS: 1 

 GUESTS: 5 

  

PERCENTAGE OF MEMBERS 

ATTENDED: 

60%   

  
  

  

NOTIFY  OUR  CLUB  BY  1700  TUESDAY PRIOR  

TO  THAT  WEEK’S MEETING  AT:  

  

apologies@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com 

  

make-ups@rotarybrisbanehighrise.com 

  
  

  

PREPAY  FOR  OUR  MEETINGS, 

EVENTS, SUBSCRIPTIONS AT:  

  

 BSB  084 -034 

 

Account Number  

559347857 

    

O Lord and giver of all 

good,  

we thank you for our 

daily food. May 

Rotary friends and 

Rotary ways help us 

to serve you all our 

days. 

Rotary Club of Brisbane High-Rise 
R.I. No. 29520                                         rotarybrisbanehighrise.com                                                     2011-12 

HOT AIR 
 

District 9600 

Serving the Heart of Brisbane 

3 July 2014  
  

WENDY’S WISDOM – the LAST ONE!!!!  

And so we come to the end.  It’s been an amazing experience to have the role as your Club President for the 2013 – 
2014 year and made better for the opportunity to work with a Board of committed and exemplary High Rise 
members .  This week I’ll provide the end of year wrap up and reflect on what each of the Committees achieved but 
here I’d like to publicly express my thanks to Angela (Past President and latterly Hot Air editor); Rosemary 
(Secretary); Deb (Treasurer); Jennifer (Foundation); Lindsay (Youth); Barbara (Membership); Yvonne (Fellowship); Kim 
(Program) and  Margot (Service).  Also to Joy, Ros, Barry and Mark for the weekly responsibilities they undertook.  A 
very special thank you to those who provided me with counsel and support whenever I asked.   At work I ask each of 
my service Managers to reflect on a series of seven success features (found somewhere long ago) and use them in 
creating high performing teams: 
•Do positive relationships exist? (sufficient to positively influence culture)? 
•Is the environment inclusive? 
•Are there plenty of chances to value and practice service goals? 
•Do we provide opportunities for staff to achieve mastery in what they’re doing? 
•Is the environment safe? 
•Do we model and encourage learning by doing? 
•Do occasions exist for participation in future planning? 
If we replace the word ‘staff’ with ‘members’ then I’ll be able to discuss High Rise as an example of a Club where 
those features do exist.  Together through a focus on the ideals of Rotary, good design and good luck we have 
gravitated to a high performing team.  This has been a year to remember – Thank you.  Best wishes to Lindsay 
and his team.  We’re all looking forward to supporting you in your year of leadership.   

 This week we toast Rotary Club of Murmansk a recently formed Club in Russia.  They meet at the Park Inn Hotel and 
take a break from meetings in June and July as the weather is just too good to miss.  

INTERNATIONAL TOAST 
     

     

GUEST SPEAKERS 
3 July  Wendy Protheroe The year in review  - Change over report  

17 July  Dave Lacey  Identity Care Aust and NZ 

31 July  Adele Rice  

ROSTER  3  July 10 July  17 July  24 July  31 July  

Chair  Jacque No meeting 
Due to 

Change Over 
the following 

night at  
6.45pm  

Neil No Meeting 
due to Art 

Show cheque 
presentation 

at Stones 
Corner  

Phil  

Set Up  Neil 

Phil 

Phil 

Rod 

Rod  

Julie 

Close Down  Rod C 

Julie Dahl  

Julie  

Bryce  

Bryce 

 

Sergeant  Kit  Rob  Greg  



Date  Event  Details  

11 July  
6.45pm  
 

Change Over Dinner  Polo Club  

21 July 
6.00pm  
 

Presentation of Art Show  
Proceeds  

Stones Corner Club  

23/24 July  Emelie our Exchange 
Student arrives  

DIARY DATES  

If you have a Rotary  event you want advertised in the Club Calendar  please contact  the 
Hot Air Editor at atillmanns@cplqld.org.au  

MEMBERS’ NEWS  

Farewell  Denise Scorey has unfortunately resigned due to family 
reasons.   Hopefully she will be able to pop in for a visit 
from time to time.  
 
 

Bon Voyage  Has anyone heard from Yvonne?  Is she still walking!!! 
 
Barry and Joy have hit the road and will be back in a few 
weeks with tales from the North.  
 
Angela and family are off to Uluru, Darwin  and Kakadu 
and if not eaten by crocodiles will reappear at the Change 
Over dinner  
 
 
 

mailto:atillmanns@cplqld.org.au


Bill and Elenor Leveritt dressed 
appropriately and enjoying the 
Scottish summer!!!  

See photo of Brett Mitchell   a 
past member of Rotary High Rise 
at the new Arch C Klump Gallery 
in Parramatta.   Brett very sadly 
passed away as a result of a car 
accident  many years ago.   The 
Arch C Klump Society recognises 
Rotary’s top leaders and 
innovators.  They are the key 
supporters of the Foundation  
and their involvement is vital to 
its work.  To become a member 
of the Arch C Klump Society  you 
need to have contributed over 
$250,000 to the Foundation – 
something to aim for!!  

Brett Mitchell is honoured at the 
new Arch C Klump Gallery  in 
Parramatta 

Our High Rise Ambassador  in Denmark, 
Scott Marshall, meets Emelie, our 
inbound exchange student, at her home.  
I am sure he made a good impression.       




